
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 3, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Roger E. Walsh 

Chairman 

Big Cedar Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District 

4480 Gonring Drive 

West Bend, WI 53095 

 

Dear Mr. Walsh: 

 

Pursuant to the October 25, 2011, letter agreement between the Big Cedar Lake Protection and 

Rehabilitation District and the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission, we are providing 

you herewith eight copies of the final SEWRPC Staff Memorandum entitled, Groundwater Investigation 

for Gilbert Lake, Washington County, Wisconsin. These reports are provided for your use and for 

distribution to the Big Cedar Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District board members and Gilbert and 

Big Cedar Lake residents. We are also providing the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources the 

report by copy of this letter. 

 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, or would like additional copies of the Staff 

Memorandum, please do not hesitate to call Tom Slawski, Chief Biologist, of the Commission staff at 

(262) 953-3263. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kenneth R. Yunker, P.E. 

Executive Director 
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Enclosures (#227767) 

 

cc: Ms. Heidi J. Bunk, WDNR-Waukesha (Two copies and one CD) 


